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Meyers, Robert (COE)

From: Murawski, Michael P. (COE)

Sent:  Wednesday, April 01, 2009 10:29 AM
To: Diers, Robert L. (MDPD)

Cc: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Subject: Taser International

Dear Captain Diers:
Pursuant to our phone conversation you advised me of the following:

Taser International is a County vendor from whom MDPD purchases their
taser devices.

Taser International is offering a new product, a mobile, officer worn
recording/video device similar to the in-car devices but worn on the officers
lapel.

Taser International is sponsoring a seminar open to all law enforcement
officers to tout their new product.

Taser International has offered to all law enforcement agencies the
opportunity to attend the seminar and stay at the host hotel for a rate of $345
(includes seminar and hotel) NOT airfare.

You are permitted to take advantage of the rate of $345 offered by Taser
International. My understanding is, based upon what you advised, that the
MDPD will pay the $345 and pay for airfare. In other words Taser
International is NOT picking up the tab they are only offering the group rate
which is available to all law enforcement nationwide not just MDPD.

If I have misstated any of the relevant facts please let me know.

Thank you

4/1/2009




